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I oppose this bill.  These bills continue to hinder lawful gun owners while ignoring 

what law enforcement professionals could do with our current laws if they were 

allowed to enforce them properly.  Guns are not the issue, criminals are.  Oregon 

legislators need to focus on supporting law enforcement not taking away Oregon 

legal citizens rights. 


